From: DAVID AND KERRY Noggles <dawnog@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 2:14 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Yearly COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Hil

Just want to say that it would sure be nice to receive a yearly COLA for the PERS 1 retirement. The way things
are

going with everything going up including the outrageous gas prices that we pay it would just be nice

to have a little extra each year!

Here is hoping that you will actively consider performing this!
Sincerely;

David Noggles

P.O. Box 561

Grand Coulee, WA 99133-0561

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



